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July 21, 2025 

Dear colleagues, 

We are pleased to announce that Kathleen McClinton has joined the MAHN team as Program 
Coordinator, effective July 17, 2025. 

Kathleen brings a wealth of experience as a Registered Dietitian, lecturer, and administrator. 
She has supported student learners across multiple institutions, including the Max Rady College 
of Medicine’s Family Medicine Residency Program, Red River College, and for the past decade, 
as a sessional instructor within the Department of Human Nutritional Sciences. 

Most recently, she served as a Primary Care Program Specialist with Shared Health Manitoba, 
where she led and supported several provincial programs and initiatives in healthcare 
operations on behalf of the Province of Manitoba. 

Her passion for dietetics, dedication to education, and expertise in program administration will 
be instrumental as we continue to strengthen the MAHN Program. Kathleen’s enthusiasm for 
collaboration and leadership will help ensure our MAHN students continue to be well-prepared 
to meet their competencies and transition successfully into professional practice through our 
Program. 

You can reach Kathleen at kathleen.mcclinton@umanitoba.ca. 

Please join us in warmly welcoming Kathleen to her new role!  Messages of congratulations can 
be shared with Kathleen directly.   

Regards, 

Dr. Cristina M. Rosell   
Professor and Head 
Department of Food and Human Nutritional Sciences 
Faculty of Agricultural and Food Sciences 
University of Manitoba 
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